

## The Grove Primary School

Campkin Road, Cambridge. CB4 2NB Tel: 01223 577017 Fax: 01223 577018

Email office@grove.cambs.sch.uk Web www.thegroveschool.net

Headteacher Ms Karen Martin

## **HOMEWORK CLUB YEAR 5/6**

Monday 4th November 2019

Dear Parents,

Through our link with Student Community Action, we will be running a Homework club on Mondays after school from 3.15-4.15pm starting from Monday 11<sup>th</sup> November and running until Monday 2<sup>nd</sup> December. Students from Cambridge University will be coming to support the children with completing items from their homework tasks. Your child should bring along their homework menu, reading book and maths/spelling homework. There will be no charge for this club.

There are a limited number of places available at the club, which will be allocated on a first come first served basis. Therefore, if your child is interested, please sign up on Agora as soon as possible. Please ensure that your child understands that if they are allocated a place at the club, then they should attend each week.

Children should be collected promptly at 4.15pm from the community entrance, unless you give your permission for them to walk home alone.

You will be informed if your child does not have a place at the club.

Yours sincerely

Mrs K. Hardy

**Pupil Premium Champion** 

















